UNIVERSIDADE DE SAO PAULO

Faculdade de Filosofia, Ciéncias e Letras

Cod. 18

CAIXA POSTAL, 8108

Sao Paulo

S3o Paulo, August 22, 1956s
Dear Professor Yukawas

This is to let you know that through the japanese
residents here in S3o0 Paulo, thg Department of Physics of
the “PFaculdade de Filosofila, Ciencias e Letras"™ of the Uni
versity of Sao Paulo, of which I am director, has been in-
formed, with great pleasure, of the invitation you received
to come to Brazille. 3 : :

Unfortunately, your letter on this resgect arrived
very late, when no arrangements could possibly be made to
suit your conveniences. N b0 e

However, it is of great interest to this Department
as well as to the Nacional Research Council, that you shoulg
come and visit us any time you wish, even for a short periode
We would certainly be very glad for this opportunity of
establishigg contact with the Japanese Physicse

I may advance that Professor Leite Lopes, of the
Nacional Research Council, who is planning to attend the
Congress to be held in Seattle, is looking forward to meet
you there, when he will have the happy opportunity to make
an official invitation to you. I wish to add, in the quality
of Director of the Department of Physics, tha% your visit
will be most welcome, ;

- Very truly yours,

Marioc Schenberg
Director of the Department of
<" Physiles :



